Board Report
Brackett Junior High
Date: 9-29-2011

Enrollment: Brackett Jr. High

7" Grade 52
8" Grade 47
Total Junior 99
High

Enrollment: Brackett Educational Academy/Discipline

7" Grade

8" Grade

Total BEA

Total Junior High Enroliment- 99

Discipline Report: From 9-1-2011 To 9-30-2011

Total number of discipline referrals

General misbehavior (talking, swearing, tardy etc.) | 3

Skipping

Fighting

Possession of tobacco

Public display of affection

Off campus violation 2

Transportation violation

Possession of alcohol/drugs

Bullying

Failure to attend assigned D-Halls 3

Staff Development (September 1, 2011 to September 30, 2011)




Principal’s General Narrative:

Students have continued with their learning in classes. Teachers have been diligently
preparing and presenting materials to students to enhance their learning of knowledge,
skills, problem solving, and critical thinking in the classes. Junior High teachers have also
been working with students to complete missing work by having students come in
before and after school to get the work done.

The Pitsco Lab has set up two more modules to broaden the learning experiences of Jr.
High students in Science. The modules are Body Systems and Garbology.

UIL Academic practice for various events has begun in preparation for the Academic
Contests later this semester.

Athletic programs for the girls and boys have been working on strength, speed, agility,
knowledge of the sport, and the development of various skills needed by the students to
be successful in their competition.

The cheerleaders and their sponsor have been doing a great job of building school spirit
and supporting the Bracket Cubs and Cubettes.

7" and 8" grade band students have also been developing their knowledge and skills
base to be successful in the band program. The 7" grade band will be playing along with
the Brackett Tiger Band for the D’Hanis Pep Rally on Friday. The Tiger Band is improving
each week in preparation for Band Contests that will take place later this semester.

Junior High students needing immunizations is almost taken care of. The parents of
three or four students who do not have their immunizations, as required by law, have
been notified the students will not be able to attend school on Monday, October 3

without proof being given to the school nurse that the immunizations have been taken.

Your endeavors to make our school a better place for students, teachers, and all staff
are greatly appreciated.

Respectfully submitted,

George T. “Stoney” Burks



